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We are so thankful and humbled by your faithful prayers and support. Please pray as we continue to press 
forward for the Lord in the days ahead.  
Your colaborers in Tacna, Peru,   

Robert & Sara Stover and Family 

★

Family News 

We just started back to school after 
enjoying a well-deserved break. It was 
nice to enjoy some downtime and also 
participate in some extra activities over 
our vacation from school. Everyone has 
been a big help around the house in the 
weeks following Timothy’s birth. Our 
four oldest children are faithful to the 
Saturday-night youth meetings. Josiah 
accompanies the singing on his guitar, 
Caleb and Joshua help with games, 
and Lydia has recently begun 
accompanying the singing on the piano.  
Everyone helps with cleaning and 
getting things set up for services and 
put away afterward. Lydia, Zachary, 
Elijah, and Melody have been 
memorizing the books of the Bible in 
Spanish in their Sunday School class. 
Timothy is growing like a weed, smiling 
at everyone, and is letting us get a lot 
more sleep these days. We traveled to 
Lima and were able to get all his 
paperwork done at the embassy. We 
are thankful to God for each of our 
children and look forward to seeing how 
He will use and direct each of them. 
Please pray for wisdom for Josiah as 
he enters his final year of high school. 

ChurchaNews 

I have enjoyed preaching messages from 
Psalms on Sunday mornings and on the 
Christian family on Sunday nights. 2 
Corinthians 3:17 states, “…where the 
Spirit of the Lord is, there is liberty.” 
Would you pray with us that God would 
give liberty to teach His Word by the 
power of His Spirit at the Redemption 
Baptist Church? 

We had a time of refreshments following 
the service on July 28, Peru’s 
Independence Day. We are thankful for 
203 years of independence and for the 
liberty we have here to preach and teach 
the Bible. 

Special Request 

José and Lucia are a faithful couple in 
our church who are very involved in the 
ministry. Recently, God has led us to take 
José on full-time as assistant pastor. He 
is currently finishing up his final semester 
of Bible college with a degree in pastoral 
ministry. Please pray for them as they will 
be traveling north to Cajamarca for 3 
weeks in October to do an internship as a 
part of his studies. Please pray with us 
for God’s guidance on their lives. We look 
forward to seeing how God will use them. 

Team Events 
In July we had 
training sessions for 
pastors and workers 
from our team of 5 
churches. Pastor 
Fidel Gomez came 
from Lima to hold 
these workshops on 
administration and 
service in the 
church. 
We have several 
upcoming team 
events including:
-September 12-14
Teen Girls and 
Ladies Conference
-October 4-5
training sessions on 
the dangers of 
Calvinism 
-October 18
Men’s meeting
-November 22-23 
Friendship & Purity 
Teen Rally
Please pray for 
God’s blessing on 
these opportunities!

The Stover Family
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